
Laurel Oak Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 
15884 Laurel Oak Circle,  
Delray Beach, FL 33484 

Telephone: (561) 495-4954 
 

Dear Members: 

 We hope this letter finds you doing well and enjoying the summer.  As you are aware, the 
Board of Directors has been working on revitalizing the Association’s Governing Documents. 
Recently, the Association received approval of its revitalization efforts and re-recorded its 
Governing Documents in the Official Records of Palm Beach County.    

In accordance with the Association’s final revitalization requirement, enclosed is a 
complete copy of the Association’s revitalized Governing Documents as recorded in Book 
27674, Page 1534 of the Official Records of Palm Beach County.  Thank you for your assistance 
and participation throughout the revitalization process.  

Enjoy the remainder of the summer.   

 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Laurel Oak Homeowners Association, Inc. 
Board of Directors 
 
 



















































































































































Exhibit “E” 

Approval letter from The State of Florida’s Department of Economic Opportunity 








